

CIRCULAR FOR SHORT SUMMER BREAK (For Classes Pre School & Pre Primary)

11.06.2020

Dear Parents

With the outbreak of the pandemic in the country, the schools were forced to shut down against our wishes, however the learning didn't stop. The school took all measures to ensure minimum academic loss and initiated the teaching-learning process through digital platforms. The students were involved in Asynchronous Online teaching with teacher curated videos through WhatsApp, video callings and Learning modules. Google hangout meets were also initiated in June 2020. While our constructive engagement activities will continue till 12 June 2020, it is time for a refreshing short break from the structured daily schedule. The break scheduled from 13 to 30 June 2020 is expected to refresh and rejuvenate the young learners.

As the current situation demands us to stay at home, the students won't be able to meet their friends and relatives even during the break. To help them keep engaged while they are confined to their homes, interesting activities for the period of break have been designed for the young learners, the details of which will be shared with you through WhatsApp Class group.

The structured online teaching will resume from Wednesday i.e. 01.07.2020. The information and schedule for the same will be shared with you timely. Bal Bharati Fraternity wishes you and your family good health and safety.

Regards

Geeta Gangwani Principal